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COMMUNITY NEWS

As we bid farewell to 2024 and welcome in the new year, we want to take a moment to reflect on the past year and share the exciting plans we have for the future here at HUNT -
Navy Great Lakes.

2024 Recap: Year of Improvement
What an incredible year it's been at Navy Great Lakes! We are proud of the community we’ve built together, and we couldn’t have done it without your support and participation.
Here are some highlights from 2024:

+ Nimitz Roof Project: A complete overhaul of the roofs and gutters in the Nimitz neighborhood. Every roof and gutter were replaced to ensure greater protection and efficiency for
the homes. This important project will help safeguard the buildings from the elements and improve the overall quality of our community infrastructure.

+ Glenview Tree Trimming Project: We’ve removed branches encroaching on the homes to improve clearance and reduce risk.

« Paving project in Nimitz and Forrestal Village: Some roadways and parking areas were resurfaced to improve the overall condition and appearance of our community. These
updates help ensure smoother, safer driving and walking paths, while also enhancing the long-term durability of our streets. We appreciate your patience during the work and are
excited to see the positive impact this project has on our community!

« Energy-Efficient Upgrades: As part of our commitment to sustainability, we’ve made significant strides toward energy conservation this year. We inspected homes per the OSD
policy to ensure residents are being billed only for their consumption and validated meters are reporting properly. continued to install new submeters to better track and manage
energy usage and We installed upgraded insulation, more-efficient thermostats, more energy-efficient LED light bulbs, and low-flow water fixtures in homes, plus introduced
energy-efficient lighting in common areas. These improvements are key steps in promoting a greener, more energy-conscious community.

Exciting Plans for 2025

We're thrilled about the bright future ahead in 2025 and all the improvements we have planned for our community! Here's a sneak peek at what's in store for the new year:

« Roof Project in Forrestal Village: We're kicking off a major roof renovation project in Forrestal Village to ensure better protection and comfort for all our residents.

- Demolition of Boarded Homes in Forrestal Village: In line with our commitment to improving the community, we'll be starting the demolition of the boarded homes in
Forrestal Village to make way for new and exciting developments.

+ Online Portal Updates & New Resident Services: We're always working to make your experience even better. Look for enhancements to our online portal and the
introduction of new services that will make managing your residence easier and more convenient.

- Additional Paving in Several Communities: We'll be improving the infrastructure with additional paving in key areas, ensuring smoother roads throughout our communities
+ Smart Vehicle Charging Program: We're introducing a Smart Vehicle Charging Program in 2025! This initiative will offer residents convenient and energy-efficient charging
stations for electric vehicles (EVs), supporting sustainability and making it easier to charge your vehicle at home.

We can't wait to bring these exciting projects to life and continue making Navy Great Lakes a wonderful place to call home.

Thank You for Being Part of Our Community:

At Navy Great Lakes, we truly value each of our residents, and we're grateful for your continued support. Your involvement helps make this community a place we're all
proud to call home.

If you have any feedback or ideas for how we can make the community even better, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We're always here to listen!

Wishing You a Happy New Year:

From all of us at HUNT- Navy Great Lakes, we wish you a wonderful and prosperous 2025. We look forward to making more memories with you in the new year. Here’s to
another year of great neighbors, amazing experiences, and a strong sense of community!

COMMUNITY TRASH SCHEDULE

Waste Management: Fort Sheridan - Monday, Glenview - Tuesday *Please remember to break
your boxes*

Leasing Office Contact Information

847-999-6228
GreatLakesContact@Huntcompanies.com
NavyGreatLakesFamilyHousing.com
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MAINTENANCE

- Keep Your Thermostat Consistent: Set your thermostat to at least 57°F (15°C) to prevent
pipes from freezing, even if you're away. Never turn off the heat or use the oven for warmth.
- Protect Your Pipes: Exposed pipes are vulnerable to freezing. Let us know if you need
insulation or advice, and leave cabinet doors open if you're away for a while.

- Clear Heating Vents: Ensure vents are unobstructed for efficient heating and avoid cranking
the heat unnecessarily.

- Inspect Detectors: Test smoke and carbon monoxide detectors monthly and replace
batteries as needed, especially with increased use of space heaters or fireplaces.

- Shovel Snow and Ice: Keep walkways clear of snow and ice for safety. Contact us if you need
help with snow removal.

- Prevent Ice Dams: If you see icicles or ice around windows or the roof, let us know to prevent
leaks.

- Keep Your Garage Door Closed: Close the garage door to maintain warmth inside.

- Check Exterior Lighting: Report any malfunctioning exterior lights so we can ensure proper
lighting during winter evenings.

Friendly Reminder

Please remember to use the email address GreatLakesContact@huntcompanies.com to reach
everyone in the office.

If you'd rather speak with a staff member, please call 847-999-6228. If you receive an automated
message, simply press 2 for current residents to connect with someone. If you hear that all agents are
busy, please don't worry, it's a recording before getting a staff member.

UPCOMING LOCAL EVENTS

Event: Winterfest at Volo Bog

Date: 1/12

Location: Volo Bog State Natural Area - 28478 West Brandenburg Road, Ingleside, IL

Enjoy food, music, snow sculpting contest, snow shoeing, X-C Skiing and
Hiking too!
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Event: Winterfest Lake Geneva
Date: 1/29-2/5
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Location: Riveria Plaza & Flat Iron Park, Lake Geneva, WI

30th Annual Winterfest - American’s Snow Sculping Competitions. Enjoy
Ice Sculpture, bonfire on the beach and live entertainment.

facebook

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Community Director Director of Operations
Doris Tindell Brent Norvik
g doris.tindell@huntcompanies.com 8 brent.norvik@huntcompanies.com
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